
 

When: June 19th–22nd 2017  

Where:  Hambright Elementary Soccer Fields 

Address:  3000 Charlestown Rd,  

       Lancaster, PA 17603 

Time:  5:30-8pm 

 
The Penn United Force Soccer Club is looking forward to soccer camp this 
June and getting a head start on preparing for the upcoming school and club 
seasons.  Every player should bring a ball, cleats, shin guards, and a water 
bottle.  Teams will be training with their respective coaches.  Goal keepers 
will have a designated time for training depending on age and it will be 
headed by our goal keeper coaching staff.  The cost of the camp is included 
in the player fee for the year.  Looking forward to seeing all of you at camp! 
 

Sincerely, 

Penn United Force FC Staff 


